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The Public Company Accounting Oversight Board (PCAOB) has introduced a new strategic
plan to enhance external engagement and proactive communication with audit
committees regarding the PCAOB’s core activities, including inspections.  During
2019, the PCAOB will provide an opportunity for audit committee chairs of certain
companies whose audits are subject to inspection to engage in conversations directly
with the inspection staff.  The purpose of these conversations is to provide further
insight into the PCAOB’s views as well as for the PCAOB to obtain the views from
audit committee members.  The PCAOB believes that audit committees will find it
useful as they engage with their auditors throughout the course of the year. 

The PCAOB also announced that their 2019 inspections will focus on:

Technical developments – the use of software audit tools and the audit response
to cybersecurity risks;

Audit firms’ actions addressing past inspection findings - regarding areas of
repeat deficiencies, which includes revenue recognition, internal control over
financial reporting (ICFR),and accounting estimates;

Audit procedures on new accounting standards – revenue recognition (ASC 606 and
IFRS 15), lease accounting (ASC 842 and IFRS 16), current expected credit losses
(ASC 326), and financial instrument accounting (ASC 815 and IFRS 9);

Implementation of the new auditor’s reporting model requirements – obtaining an
understanding the critical audit matters (CAMs);

Audit firms’ systems of quality control – the firms’ culture as well as their
policies and procedures and whether audit quality is consistent over multiple
engagements and

Auditor independence

In addition to the required communications from their auditors, audit committees may
choose to further engage with their auditors on current issues of inspection focus
by asking questions related to the auditor’s response to identified risks, changes
in the auditor’s report, implementation of new standards, auditor independence, and
PCAOB inspection results, to name a few.

Schneider Downs will continue to monitor current developments from the PCAOB. 
Please contact your Schneider Downs representative with any questions.
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You’ve heard our thoughts… We’d like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article – or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog – we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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